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Hi, I am a camden and Primrose Hill resident and I strongly oppose the proposed 

development to Utopia Village (2023/4757/P) on noise and conservation grounds.  

 

It will irrevocably change the character of the neighbourhood, it is unjustifiable to have an 

industrial engine room in the middle of a residential area and it goes against all the rules laid 

out regarding conservation in the Camden Local Plan.  

 

Hope you take the feelings of the residents seriously,  

 

Thank you, 

Jane 


